
July 16, 2024

Dear Campus Community,

I am delighted to inform you that Chancellor King will be making a brief visit to
our campus tomorrow afternoon.

Chancellor King will be taking the opportunity to learn more about the New York
State Summer School for the Arts (NYSSSA) program, and he will offer some
remarks at a panel discussion at the NASA GLOBE meeting.

As always, I am very pleased to welcome Chancellor King to SUNY Fredonia
and to have the opportunity to share wonderful things about our university with
him.

Very truly yours,

Dr. K
Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph.D.
President and Professor

Naomi J Baldwin <baldwinn@fredonia.edu>
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